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I believe That the Eklutna dam should remain in place and continue to supply Anchorage with water and power. It is
considered clean power for over 24,000 residents and supplys 90% of the water for Anchorage use.

Looking at the studies on the fish (pages 32 and 33 of the Eklutna Hydroelectric ProjectFish Species Composition
and Distribution
Year 2 Study Report Final) it appears that the fish do better where the water is moving slow. They seem to do just
fine.

I see no benefit in removing the dam.
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